
 

REQUEST FOR CITY COUNCIL CONSIDERATION 

 

AGENDA DATE: April 11, 2022 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider adopting a resolution accepting a donation of $500.00 from 

VFW Auxiliary Post 1720 to purchase Zoll AED Plus supplies as needed 

   

PREPARED BY: Captain Andy Morgan 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Officer Ashley Moran approached the numerous community partners in search of donations to 

purchase 16 new Zoll Plus (Automated External Defibrillator) AEDs to replace expired AEDs.  

 

To give you some background, all of our officers are trained as Emergency Medical Responders 

(EMR’S) and respond to all medicals within the city. They have extensive training and advanced 

equipment for use at medical emergencies. Timely use of AEDs are critical when responding to 

cardiac events. 

 

Currently we use three different types of AED’s in our department, with all being at the end of 

their life expectancy. Our goal of outfitting all Patrol Units, School Resource Officers and the 

Community Resource Officer has been achieved. 

 

We are pleased to announce that we received the donation of $500.00 from the community 

partner of VFW Auxiliary Post 1720. This support will be used in purchasing AED Pads as 

needed. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

 

Make a motion adopting a resolution accepting a donation of $500.00 from VFW Auxiliary Post 

1720 to purchase Zoll AED Plus supplies as needed 


